October 14th 2019 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report Read by Laurie	
Treasurers Report Read by Dick
$      Cash….did not get cash amount
$Savings 
$Checking 
[bookmark: _GoBack]$ Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
   Checks written for the month of September: Can feed posters $72.29, Town of Tilden$5.00, Bloomer Advance $62.52, Bloomer Bakery $183.92, Shadicks  $231.77, Marie for purchasing kids raffles $128.34, Keith Dachel $1175.90, Rex reimbursement for TV raffle $149.99
 Minutes and finance report approved by Dennis, 2nd by Plow

 
 Old Business
  Please pay club dues if you haven’t done so already. Snow is coming, so don’t forget to get your trail passes.
  
New Business 
Just another reminder that we are assigning members to attend the CVSO meetings starting this year. Kurt has the list, if you are unable to attend when it is your turn you will be responsible for finding someone to attend in your place. Next months meeting will be attended by Kurt at The Halfway in Cadott Wednesday Nov. 13th  at 7:00. If you have never been to a CVSO meeting and would like to go to see how it is done you are more than welcome to join Kurt. 
January 8th  will be our clubs turn to host the CVSO meeting. The meeting will be at Dougie’s Bar and Grill in the pavilion. We will need to provide a meal, which we will be in contact with Dougie when we decide on food.
Getting to be that time of year again where we need to get our trails ready for riding season. When placing signs and brushing please remember the new groomer needs 12ft square for grooming. Jerry Weigle has equipment for brushing of you need anything, if I remember correctly he likes to be with you when using his equipment. When out placing your signs if you notice anything that needs replacing or better marked bring it up so we can get it taken care of. If you need “you are here” stickers contact Kurt and he can get you some. Per CVSO stop signs need to be 15 ft back. CVSO also stressed getting the SNARS report in ASAP at the last meeting. Dennis Sykora is taking care of our SNARS report again this year. When you work on the trail or put signs in let Dennis know your hours right away. 
Kurt will be putting in another shirt order. If you want a Sweatshirt, T-Shirt or Long Sleeve T let him know your size by our next club meeting. 
A motion was made to put a culvert in on Clark RD. Approved by Dennis, 2nd by Russ. 
Justin has the CVSO calendars if you want some for yourself or to sell.
NextGEN had their open house this past weekend. Justin helped out with the food, him and Derek made 35.25 in tips which was given to the club. 


Can feed updates:
 Everything went great at the can feed again this year. THANK YOU to everyone that helped Saturday preparing, came to Bresina’s to help set up in the morning, worked the Can feed and helped clean up afterwards. THANK YOU to Andy for being our MC again this year, NICE JOB!!! Once again Megan was great to work with, club will present here with $150 for all her help. Some discussion for next year was raffling off a bigger TV, get a speaker for outside the pavilion so those people can hear Andy, motion was made and approved to buy a TV antennae so we don’t have to borrow Kurt’s every year. We had no negative comments on the use of the bingo balls VS the paddle wheel, we were happy that transition went great. Total net profit for the can feed was $3389.00. 
Swap meet went ok for our 1st year. We had some feed back that if people knew about it they would have brought stuff for it. Will do it again next year and hopefully it will get a few more people. 
All the Vendors that brought stuff had great displays! Thank you to all of them!
   
CVSO Meeting:
October meeting was attended by Marie and Plow
Hallie and Big C clubs are trying to get approval for new trails. 
Trail map committee says Sand Bar and Grill wants a trail to their Bar.
CVSO wants a list of landowners ASAP
New groomer will be here in November. If you want to drive the new groomer you can take the training in December.
Chippewa County Snowmobile Safety Class will be held Nov 18th at the Anson Town Hall Nov. 18th. Anyone under 16 needs this class and it can not be done online. The cost is $10.00, it is a 4 night class from 6-9 PM
Next meeting is at Halfway Bar in Cadott.
 



Meeting was adjourned by Dennis, 2nd by Lefty
Our next meeting will be November 11th at 7:30. We are tentatively having it at the Chippewa Distillery, waiting on confirmation. I will email when we know for sure.






     



